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Well our Nursing Home was like a florist shop over the weekend for Mother’s Day with a sea of flowers and 
cards for all the wonderful mothers who live here. We had a fabulaous day celebrating.

Mother’s Day Celebrations

We had a very special lady Gertie celebrating her birthday with her family and friends here in Terenure 
Nursing Home. She had a lovely day and enjoyed every minute of it including the gifts and birthday cake. 
Happy Birthday Gertie from us all here in Terenure Nursing Home.

Gertie’s Birthday Celebrations
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Our Residents just love to look back at old 
photo albums from years gone by and share 
their wonderful stories. They are very precious 
memories to them.

There is nothing like a bit of pampering and this week 
our Terenure Nursing Home Residents enjoyed a hand 
massage and manicure. Our staff members, Auxi and 
Yolanda, were the beauticians for the day and our 
Residents said they did a great job.

We had a great week here in Terenure Nursing Home. Some of our Residents choose to do some indoor 
gardening and potted some plants, and Terry received some beautiful tulips from her daughter for all to 
enjoy.

Indoor Gardening

Fond Memories Pamper Day
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Our wonderful Resident Rosie had a ball celebrating her birthday here in Terenure Nursing Home. She 
received lots of gifts and flowers and was overwhelmed with all the love and attention.

Rosie’s Birthday Celebrations

On Ash Wednesday, our Residents here in Terenure Nursing Home said prayers together and had a 
blessing with ashes, something that would be important to many of the people who live in our care. After 
prayers there was lots of discussion about lent and how people observed it. With lots of reminiscing, it 
was a lovely day.

Ash Wednesday
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After all the fun and parties we had to celebrate St. Patrick's Day, our Residents decided to have a relaxing 
week this week. Pictured here is Thomas, reading the news paper, while Terry opted for a bit of pamper-
ing with a 'hair-do' and leg massage, and Artists Anne, Enda & Rose are enjoying what they always love to 
do - painting. 

A Relaxing Week

The theme for our Arts & Crafts this week was the Daffodil - and with the garden full of daffodils it was very 
apt. Our Residents did great work and we now have lovely daffodil paintings to brighten up our home.

Daffodil Art



IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451
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Homemade Lanterns

We went all out this year in Terenure Nursing Home for St. Patrick's Day and had a wonderful time 
celebrating. We hope your day was as fun as ours!!

St Patrick’s Day Festivities


